
(1/13/11): CPS Shuts Down Construction Sites for MLK Day

The Cincinnati School Board will close all construction sites in honor of the Dr. Martin Luther King Federal Holiday.
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CINCINNATI, OHIO - JANUARY 13, 2011 - The Cincinnati School Board will
close all construction sites in honor of the Dr. Martin Luther King
Federal Holiday.  The Cincinnati NAACP extends a thank you to the
entire Cincinnati Public School Board for making the decision to close
all construction sites for MLK day.  "I would like to thank the
Cincinnati NAACP Executive Committee, Officers, and Members for
standing strong on the critical issue of respecting the legacy of Dr.
Martin Luther King Jr.  The Cincinnati NAACP membership is powerful
and relevant.  We no longer deal in the words "I can not"  just the words
"I can"," Christopher Smitherman, president of the Cincinnati NAACP
said.
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